
HARNESS PROGRAM CHANGE 

Due to the escalating concerns with COVID-19 Tasracing and the Launceston 
Pacing Club have made the decision to postpone the Australian Female Drivers 
Championship scheduled for Sunday, 5 April 2020. The future date of this 
event will be reviewed later in the year.

The motivation for this change is of course the health and welfare of our 
participants during these uncertain times.

The program for 5 April 2020 will remain unchanged from what has been 
advertised, apart from the deletion of the reference to the Australian Female Drivers 
Championship. 
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